
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 12, 2017 
 
 
Elementary School Middle School High School 
25 Baldin Drive 518 Sicomac Ave 50 Oakwood Ave 
Midland Park, NJ Wyckoff, NJ North Haledon, NJ 
 
 
Dear Eastern Christian School Community, 
 
We are committed to protecting student, teacher, and staff health. To protect our 
community and be in compliance with the Department of Education regulations, Eastern 
Christian​ ​tested our schools’ drinking water for lead. 
 
Results of our Testing  

Following instructions given in technical guidance developed by the New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection, we completed a plumbing profile for each of 
the Eastern Christian School buildings. Through this effort, we identified and tested all 
drinking water and food preparation outlets.  Of the 56 samples taken, all tested below 
the lead action level established by the US Environmental Protection Agency for lead in 
drinking water (15 µg/l [ppb]).  
 
This letter along with results will be posted on our school website. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeff Botbyl 
Director of Operations  
 
 
 
 
 


